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March 15, 2023 
 
Judy Jou, PhD 
Director, HSC Graduate Program 
California State University, Long Beach 
Sent via email 
 
Dear Dr. Jou: 
  
On behalf of the Council on Education for Public Health, I am pleased to advise you that the CEPH Board 
of Councilors acted at its March 5-6, 2023 meeting to accredit the California State University, Long Beach 
MPH Program for a seven-year term, with an interim report due in winter 2024.  
 
The accreditation term extends until July 1, 2030, pending your continued documentation of compliance 
through the interim report, annual reporting, and any other reporting required by the Council.  
 
The interim report will be due on January 4, 2024 and must address the criteria below, for which there 
were 
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compliance. Thus, interim reports have serious consequences. Additional information about preparing 
interim reports is available on the 

https://ceph.org/constituents/schools/faqs/general/interim-reports/
https://media.ceph.org/documents/Procedures.pdf
https://ceph.org/constituents/schools/substantive-change-notices/

